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January 19, 2020  
     
 
 
Statement from Azerbaijan Micro-finance Association 
 
 
I am pleased to validate that Azerbaijan Micro-finance Association 
continues to support the ten principles of the UNITED NATIONS 
GLOBAL COMPACT (UNGC) in particularly, the areas of Human Rights, 
Labor, Environment and Anti-Corruption. 
This is our Communication on Engagement with the United Nations 
Global Compact.  
AMFA supports and implements gender, youth and labor related projects. 
We are committed to supporting the ten principles of the UNGC, and we 
will continue to promote them using our primary channels of 
communication. 
We also committed to continue to look for the opportunities to strengthen 
UNGC Principles in our Activities and initiatives. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs. Jhale Hajiyeva 
 
Azerbaijan Micro-finance Association(AMFA) 
Executive Director 
 

mailto:amfa@amfa.az

	January 19, 2020

